
May 7, 2001

Re: FCC ID NZ6V8131C
Confirmation Number: 13EA100250

To Whom It May Concern:

Please note that the email address originally entered on Form 731 for technical contact (David
Chernomordik) has changed. Therefore, we have not received any of your information request
emails.

The old email address was csherbou@itsqs.com.
The new email address is ckemp@itsqs.com.

Please update and resend your request so that we may respond.

Sincerely,
Courtney Kemp
Project Coordinator
Intertek Testing Services.


